
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celia Esposito-Noy, Ed.D. 
Superintendent-President 

 
 
 

Governing Board 
Sarah E. Chapman, Ph.D. 
Denis Honeychurch, J.D. 

Karimah Karah, J.D. 
Michael A. Martin 
Rosemary Thurston 

Quinten R. Voyce 
A. Marie Young 

 
 
 
 

Fairfield Campus 
4000 Suisun Valley Road 
Fairfield, CA 94534-3197 

(707) 864-7000 
 

Vacaville Center 
2000 North Village Parkway 

Vacaville, CA 95688 
(707) 863-7872 

 
Vallejo Center 

545 Columbus Parkway 
Vallejo, CA 94591 

(707) 642-8188 
 
 

www.solano.edu 

March 29, 2022 
 

Dear Graduates of 2020, 2021 and Candidates of 2022: 

On behalf of the Solano Community College Governing Board and all of us at SCC, 
congratulations on completing your degree or certificate! We are so excited to 
celebrate with you on Thursday, May 26, 2022 when we will host the Solano 
Community College “Car-mencement,” a vehicular parade of graduates from the 
classes of 2020 and 2021 and candidates from the class of 2022.   

We have missed seeing you on campus over the last two years and look forward to 
hosting commencement in a format that allows students and staff to celebrate safely. 

As you begin the next stage of your College academic studies or career, know that all 
of us at SCC are proud of you and what you have accomplished, especially doing so 
under very difficult circumstances. We hope you felt cared for, received the resources 
you needed when you needed them, and feel great pride in accomplishing your goals. 
We hope you feel prepared to take your next step and know that we will be here 
cheering for you.  

In the coming years, please keep us posted on your accomplishments.  You can do so 
by joining our SCC Alumni Association for free at https://alumni.solano.edu/ You 
can also visit this site for alumni events, fundraisers, and to get information on how 
to establish a scholarship for SCC students. Maybe someone helped you along the 
way and you would like to do the same for future students.  

As you leave SCC know that we are proud of you and wish you the very best.  We 
look forward to seeing you in the community or the next time you visit campus.   

With appreciation and gratitude, 

 

Celia Esposito-Noy, Ed.D. 
Superintendent-President 
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